
SRSU Spring 2023 Instructional Services
Brown Bag Event – Uvalde Campus

March 3, 2023

George R. Hernandez
Director of OIT Operations

Sul Ross State University

Office of Information Technology



Office of Information Technology - Updates

I. Solid State Drives- SSD’s have been installed in the 
student labs at all RGC campuses. OIT is working on 
completing this project before the end of the Spring 
2023 semester. 

II. Office moves/relocations - Please email LTAC before 
your move if you need assistance or after if you're 
comfortable moving your own technology.

III. Phone system – OIT will deploy a new phone system 
for all campuses. ETA around summer time. 

IV. Enterprise Team (Campus Works) - Campus Works 
migrated our authentication service for Banner and 
my.sulross.edu to a supported version. A project to 
migrate Blackboard to this new service is in progress.

V. Networking Services – New anti-virus for SRSU 
computers.

VI. Think Before You Click. (Phishing email messages are 
fraudulent email messages that appear to come from 

legitimate sources)
VII. Information/Cyber security – Tik Tok and prohibited 

technologies plan. Shared response with TSUS. Please 
continue to use abuse@sulross.edu to report 
suspicious/malicious emails.

mailto:abuse@sulross.edu


Questions and 
Answers

George R. Hernandez – Director of OIT Operations

Office of Information Technology – Sul Ross State 
University

Uvalde – Office C112

(830) 279.3019

ghernandez2@sulross.edu

LTAC@sulross.edu


